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Public Works 
MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Oxford County Council 
 

FROM: David Simpson, Director of Public Works 
 

DATE: November 23, 2022 
 

RE: Tavistock New Well Supply Municipal Class EA Study 
Notice of Public Consultation Centre #1 (Virtual), Oxford County 

 
Oxford County has commenced the Tavistock New Well Supply Class Environmental 
Assessment (EA) Study to explore potential opportunities for the development of a new well 
supply that will improve the security and supply of drinking water for the community of 
Tavistock. Public and review agency consultation is a key element of the Study process. 

Public Consultation Centre (PCC) #1 will be in virtual meeting format, and will include a 
presentation by the County’s project Consultant (Stantec Consulting Ltd.) followed by a Q/A 
period. The presentation will provide background information regarding the Study, and seek 
input on the evaluation process and identification of the preliminary preferred alternative. 
 
The PCC #1 presentation materials will be available through the Speak-Up! Oxford (SUO) 
project web page and remain active 3 weeks after the Virtual PCC date. As detailed in the 
attached Notice, the PCC #1 date and registration information are as follows: 
 
Date: Thursday, December 15, 2022 
Time: 6:00 pm – 8:00 pm 
Register: www.speakup.oxfordcounty.ca/new-well-supply-tavistock 

 
Notice of the Virtual PCC #1 and the in-person engagement opportunities will be advertised 
in local newspapers and social media in advance of these events. 

 
Original Signed by: 
 
David Simpson, P.Eng., PMP 
Director of Public Works 

Encl.  Notice of Public Consultation Centre #1 

http://www.speakup.oxfordcounty.ca/new-well-supply-tavistock

